



London

Read the passage below and answer the questions on the next page.

London is the capital city of England and one of the largest cities in the world. It is a very **popular** tourist destination because it has so many famous **landmarks** and attractions.

One of the most famous landmarks in London is Big Ben. This is a clock tower that is **over** 150 years old. It is located **near** the Houses of Parliament, which is where the British government meets.

Another famous attraction in London is the Tower of London. This is an **old** castle that was used to protect the city many years **ago**. Today, people **can** visit the Tower of London and see the Crown Jewels, which are very **valuable** jewels that are owned by the British monarchy.

London is also famous for **its** museums. The British Museum is one of the most **famous** museums in the world. It has a very large collection of artifacts from all over the world. Another **popular** museum in London is the Natural History Museum, which has many **exhibits** about animals and the natural world.

There are many other things to do in London as well. You **can** go shopping on Oxford Street, which is one of the **busiest** shopping streets in the world. You can also take a ride on the London Eye, which is a giant Ferris wheel that offers great views of the city.

London is a very **exciting** city with many things to see and do. It is a great place to visit for people who are interested in history, culture, and fun.

1) What is Big Ben?

2. What is the Tower of London?

3) What is the British Museum?

4) What is the London Eye?

5) Why is London a popular tourist destination?
